
From: Samantha Stephenson   
Sent: 10 April 2025 15:15 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Cc:  

 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0075 Land North of Thaxted Road, Saffron Walden  
 
Good afternoon 

 

Please accept this email as confirmation of the agreement to extend the determination date for this 

application to 20 May 2025.  Notwithstanding this agreement, if it were possible to determine the 

application in advance of this date, the applicant would be grateful. 

 

Many thanks. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Samantha Stephenson BA (HONS), MScTP, MRTPI 

Associate 

 

 
 

 

Please note my working days are Tuesday-Friday. 

 

Please take a look at our website | www.phase2planning.co.uk  

 

 

 

270 Avenue West, Skyline 120, Great Notley, Braintree, Essex, CM77 7AA 
  

If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail, please notify us and delete the e-mail and any attachments immediately.  

The content of this e-mail is confidential and the information provided may only be used by the intended recipient. The contents of 

this e-mail may not be used, copied, or distributed in any way other than with our agreement.  

We do not accept liability for any damage that may be sustained as a result of any virus/malware introduced by this e-mail or any 

attachment and you are advised to use up-to-date virus checking software and check attachments before opening or downloading. 

 

Phase 2 Planning and Development Ltd is registered in England under Registration No. 7796227.  

 

The company's registered office address is: 1st Floor, 11 Freeport Office Village, Century Drive, Braintree, Essex, CM77 8YG  

  

 

 

From: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk>  
Sent: 02 April 2025 11:16 
To: Trevor Dodkins  



Cc: Samantha Stephenson  
 Section 62A Applications 

<section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: S62A/2024/0075 Land North of Thaxted Road, Saffron Walden  
Importance: High 
 
Good morning Trevor 
 
I confirm receipt of your email. A copy has been added to the application documentation / 
webpage. 
 
As required by The Town and Country Planning (Section 62A Applications) (Written 
Representations and Miscellaneous Provisions) Regulations 2013, we will now carry out a 
consultation exercise on this submission, responses will be due by 16 April 2024. 
 
Given the need to undertake the above, please can the applicant agree to extend the 
determination date for this application to 20 May 2025. 
 
Kind regards 
Leanne 
 
Section 62A Applications Team 
 




